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I	think	is	time	that	we	all	stopped	pandering	to	big	power		companies	and	
listened	to	the	everyday	user	of	power.	Many	of	us	are	creating	power	through	
our	solar	systems	but	getting	very	little	for	the	feedin,	much	less	than	it	is	worth.	
If	the	feed-in	price	was	increased	there	will	be	a	greater	incentive	for	many	more	
Australians	to	instal	solar	roof	systems.




